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St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Coins for Catholic 

Schools in Hawaii 

Last week students 
collected coins for a Catholic School in 
Hawaii that was impacted by the 
wildfires.  Students did amazing and 
brought in a total of $766.01 to send to a 
school in need.  The class winner with the 
most coins was 7th grade.  Great job 
everyone!  Thank you for your donations! 

Middle School Science Fair 

Thursday, February 15th 

You are invited to join us for our Middle 

School Science Fair next Thursday, February 

15th!  Students in grades 6-8 have been working hard on 

completing their projects and are excited to present them!  

Students will be staying after school and presenting their 

projects to the judges.    

Students in grades 6-8 should bring their projects to 

school Thursday morning, and will stay after school for 

judging. *More details will be sent home from Mrs. 

Heimkes.  Families are welcome to come at 5:00pm to view 

the projects.  Winners will be announced at 5:30pm 

• Doors Open—5:00pm (families can come to view 

the projects) 

• Winners announced—5:30pm 

Illness Stay Home Reminder 

Please make sure to keep your 
child home for 24 hours after 
fever, diarrhea or vomiting. 

Muffins with Mom—Mon., Feb. 12th 

Moms are invited to bring their St. 
Timothy’s students to school next 

Monday, February 12th and enjoy a special 
treat of muffins, juice and coffee before 
school.  If Mom cannot attend, Dad,  a 
grandparent  or special friend may bring them 
in   (1 per family).  

Summer Saints 

We will once again be offering 

Summer Saints Club at St. Timothy’s 

School for summer childcare.  Open Hours 

will be Monday-Thursday, from 7am-5pm.  

Prices and registration information will be 

coming home soon.  If you have any 

questions, contact Mrs. Christenson at 

achristenson@stimml.org 

Catholic Schools Week Color 

Day Fun! 



 

Prayer to Our LADy of Lourdes 
Feast Day is February 11 

Oh ever immaculate Virgin, Mother of Mercy, Health of the 

Sick, Refuge of Sinners, Comfortess of the Afflicted, you 

know my wants, my troubles, my sufferings. Look upon me 

with mercy. When you appeared in the grotto of Lourdes, 

you made it a privileged sanctuary where you dispense 

your favors, and where many sufferers have obtained the 

cure of their infirmities, both spiritual and 

corporal. I come, therefore, with unbounded 

confidence to implore your maternal 

intercession. My loving Mother, obtain my 

request. I will try to imitate your virtues so 

that I may one day share your company and 

bless you in eternity. Amen.  

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE THROUGH TADS  

Applications for financial assistance are available online at mytads.com. All Scholarships, as well 

as Grant Applications for the Father Mclaughlin Scholarship Fund must be completed online 

through the secure online application at TADS. Applications will be reviewed by Father Meyer 

and grant awards will be determined by the end of June. Please complete an application at 

www.tads.com. (A fee is required online when applying. If the fee poses a hardship for your 

family or you need assistance with this process, please contact the Principal at 320-963-3417.) Note that the application 

deadline to apply for scholarships is in late February, but applications will be reviewed as they come in after that date. If you 

have received a scholarship in previous years, please do not assume that you will automatically receive one the next year. 

Although consideration will be given to a family’s grant history, a new application is still required each year.  

AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE APPROACHING! 

AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE IS FEBRUARY 23 

**Please note all scholarships are awarded using the TADS application 

The application period for scholarships for AIM Higher is closing on February 23rd.  AIM Higher is for students entering K-8. 

AIM Higher offers two scholarships, worth $1000 each.   

1. THE AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP The Aim Higher Scholarship is awarded to students from families seeking tuition assistance. 

The scholarship follows students through 8th grade and to other Catholic schools.  

2. THE CSAF/AIM HIGHER SCHOLARSHIP The CSAF/Aim Higher Scholarship is awarded to five students from families with the 

most tuition assistance need per eligible school.  

The Aim Higher  application period is from Nov. 1—Feb. 23.   More information can be found in your Registration packet set 

home today.    

For application information, visit: https://aimhigherfoundation.org/scholarships/ 
 

The Schulze Foundation Preschool Scholarships are now closed; they have awarded 

all of their funds.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon. Feb. 12   -Muffins with Mom 7:45-8:30am 

Tues. Feb. 13  -Late Start, school begins 10:10 

Wed. Feb. 14   -Ash Wednesday, Mass 9:00am 

Thurs. Feb. 15  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 6 

Thurs. Feb. 15  -Science Fair Middle School; doors               

               open 5:00pm, winners announced 5:30pm 

Fri. Feb. 16       -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm 

Mon. Feb. 19    -NO SCHOOL, President’s Day 

Wed. Feb. 21    -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. Feb. 22  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 

Fri. Feb. 23       -Stations of the Cross 2pm 

Sat. Feb. 24      -Hemker Zoo to You 10am-12pm 

Tues. Feb. 27  -PreK & Kind. Open House 4:30-6:30 

Wed. Feb. 28   -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. Feb. 29  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 4 

Fri. March 1      -Stations of the Cross 2pm 

March 1-3         -Women’s Weekend Getaway 

Sun. March 3    -CCW Quilt Bingo 



Catholic Schools Week fun! 



Catholic Schools Week Fun! 


